
Sterling Vision Savings Plan 2022 is not vision insurance, it is a discount plan offered exclusively at Sterling Vision. The savings plan cannot be used in 
conjunction with any other discount plan or insurance program. Patient must be a current employee of the enrolled company to take advantage of offers. 
Not all services are available at every Sterling Vision location. Sterling Vision reserves the right to cancel the plan at any time. Other restrictions may apply.

How do I get started?
Soon, you will receive detailed information from Sterling Vision about the plan and you can enjoy these benefits immediately. 
There is no waiting period and no paperwork. These benefits cannot be combined with medical or vision insurance.

Visit sterlingvision.com/book-an-appointment, scan the QR code or call 541-275-2308 to book an appointment today.

See the benefits of a healthy workplace
Welcome to the Sterling Vision Savings Plan. We have partnered with your employer to provide discounted  
rates on high-quality vision care as a benefit to you.

As a local business ourselves, we care about Oregonians and want to make sure that everyone has access to the best care.

What benefits does the plan provide?

Sterling Vision  
Savings Plan 2022

Schedule your first  
appointment today
•   Scan QR Code
•   Visit sterlingvision.com/book-an-appointment
•   Call 541-275-2308

Other Benefits of the Plan

24-hour turnaround on 
glasses (specific locations)1

1 Some exclusions may apply

Over-the-counter eye drops 
at up to 25% less than leading 

online retailers 

Online scheduling  
available


